
 

 Trail Relocation Notice 

Effective November 2020, there’s a 
relocation of the Greenway Trail off 
Center Pond Road in Stoddard which 
adds in Parker Hill to the many other 
hill summits along the trail. 
 
Instead of turning left up the driveway 
as noted in the guidebook, follow the 
relocation signs up Center Pond Road 
3/10ths of a mile and turn left into 
Andorra Forest. This relocation adds 
8/10ths of a mile to the overall length 
of the Greenway. 
 
Note: The previously mentioned 
private driveway is now closed, and is 
no longer open to hiking. 
 
 
 

 

 

 


